
27th Biennial Congress of the Pan-Pacific Surgical Association 
January 14-16, 2006 

Sheraton Waikiki Hotel 
Honolulu, Hawaii 

 
Aloha Corporate Sponsors and Exhibitors!  
 
The Pan-Pacific Surgical Association (PPSA), a nonprofit eleemosynary organization, has a 
unique purpose to enhance surgical and scientific knowledge, while developing friendship and 
understanding among surgeons of the Pacific Rim.  Our 27th Biennial Congress will be held at 
the Sheraton Waikiki Hotel in Honolulu, Hawaii, January 14-16, 2006.  As the Chairman of 
the Board of Trustees, I ask that you consider supporting this worthwhile educational event. 
 
The core surgical specialties form the basis of PPSA membership:  General Surgery, 
Neurosurgery, Obstetrics & Gynecology, Ophthalmology, Orthopedic Surgery, Otolaryngology-
Head and Neck, Plastic Surgery, and Urology.  Since 1929, PPSA has sponsored Biennial 
Congresses.  This meeting can give you exposure to multiple surgical specialties that utilize or 
might be interested in your products.  For more information about PPSA, please visit 
http://www.panpacificsurgical.org. 
 
Support for the program can be made in one of several ways: 
 

• Exhibitor:                                               $1250  
• Corporate Sponsor:                                $5000 
• Other: sponsorship of one of your organization’s preferred speakers, in combination with 

an Exhibitor or Corporate Sponsor grant. 
 
Unrestricted educational grants can be made to PPSA (EIN#99-0052035).  Exhibit space will be 
for 3 days and consist of a standard sized booth.  All contributors will be invited to the Opening 
Reception and be included in daily meals. Corporate sponsors will be recognized as such in the 
program, provided with space for a double-booth, and invited to the President’s Dinner.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.  Please feel free to call me directly, as I will be personally 
managing the marketing for this important event: phone 808/528-2938, fax 808/521-8646, email 
Lburgess@hawaii.rr.com.   
    
   Sincerely, 

    
   Lawrence P. Burgess, MD, FACS 
   Chairman of the Board, PPSA 
 
 
 
 


